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What a busy two weeks we have had at Red Range Public School.  

 

Over the past two weeks we have had three dance groups perform at the Dance Spectacular. Congratulations to 

all of the dance students and Mrs Hanna for their outstanding dedication to our dance program.  

 

Last Thursday we had a visit from Dr Jodi from the National Museum. Jodi came to our school to educate us 

about the frogs in Red Range.  

 

Congratulations to Chyann!  Last week Chyann travelled to Sydney to compete in the NSW PSSA Athletics  

Carnival. The staff and students are very proud of Chyann and her sporting achievement.  

 

What an amazing day we had last Friday! To start the day the SDA Church provided our school community with a 

free breakfast. The students then participated in a Colour Fun Run.  We also welcomed our grandparents into the 

school to celebrate Grandparents Day. It was lovely to see all of the parents and grandparents in our school 

supporting our students.  If any students have fundraising money that they need to return to the school could 

they please do this as soon as possible.  

 

On Monday the 12th of November Senior Constable Fiona will be coming out to Red Range to talk to the students 

about personal safety as well as bus safety.  

 

With the warmer weather I would like to remind all families that students are required to wear a school hat when 

playing in the playground to protect them from sunburn. School hats are available to purchase from the office.  

 

A reminder that the school has a Facebook page that can be accessed to keep up to date with what is  

happening in our school . Please be advised that if you need to contact the school the best way to do this is to call 

our friendly office staff on 0267342257 as inbox messages will no longer be answered. We also endeavour to 

update our school website regularly and all notes and newsletter can be found there. 

 

Finally, this week we have Margaret Roberts an artist from Sydney in our school painting a mural in our sports 

shed. Thankyou to Mrs Roberts for volunteering her time and expertise to brighten our learning spaces at Red 

Range Public School. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Last Wednesday and Thursday, Red Range Dance Groups performed in the Glen Innes High School Dance Spectacular. 

This Dance Spectacular is a showcase of dances from schools in the Glen Innes area. This year the 3-6 Dance Group 

routine was based on the idea of Toys coming alive, the K-2 Dance Group performed the song Under the Sea and the 

Boys group performed a remix of songs. Nerves were high before their performances but their outstanding efforts 

and accomplishments soon had them wanting to be back on stage. An exceptional performance by all students. Well 

done! Performances have been placed on YouTube and you’ll be able to watch the kids in action via our Facebook 

page. 

Mrs  Hanna, Dance coordinator  

 

 



 



 



 

 

13th Nov—Tyson  

19th Nov—Tanika 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

12th November  
 

Police Visit  
 

13th November 
 

Year 7 Transition 
Emmaville Central 

School 

14th November 
 

NO CANTEEN 
GIHS Transition  

 
 
 

15th November 
 

Girls Rock Day 
 

16th November 
 

19th November 
 
 

20th November 
 

21st November 
 

NO CANTEEN 
GIHS Transition  

 
 

22nd November 
 

Yr 3 Transition  

23rd November 
 
 

K/1/2—Jaxson & Alyrah 

2/3/4—Huntah & Jake 

5/6—Justin & Tanika 

Braelon 

Travis 

Hailey 


